
Oahe Chapter did not meet on Saturday, March 9 due to weather. 
 
If you have a T-shirt design in mind for the Fun Run please contact Brandon at 605-770-3318. 
 
Stop at Gateway Collision Center to get Fun Run Raffle Tickets from Brad to sell or call/text  Brandon at 
605-770-3318.  
 
The St. Patrick's Day Parade will be held on Sunday, March 17. If you want to participate be between 
George Morse Middle School and Wegner Auto by 4:30pm.  
  
The next meeting will be held on Saturday, April 13 at Bill Poppenga's Garage beginning at 6:30. 
Drawings for 50/50 and SOL will be held with a pot luck to follow. Bring a dish to share if you want.  
 
Marcia Kaup 
 Oahe ABATE Secretary 


